
Middlesex Water CFO to Present at Security Analysts Water Conference

December 2, 2013

ISELIN, N.J., Dec. 2, 2013 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Bruce O'Connor, Vice President and Chief Financial Officer of Middlesex Water Company
(Nasdaq:MSEX), will be speaking to the New York Society of Security Analysts (NYSSA) 17th Annual Investing in the Water Utilities Industry
Conference on December 4, 2013 at the NYSSA Conference Center at 1540 Broadway in New York City. Mr. O'Connor will provide an overview of
Middlesex, its growth strategy as well as recent developments. Information about the conference is available online at http://www.nyssa.org/Programs
/ConferencesSeminars.aspx.

Mr. O'Connor's presentation, scheduled to begin at 10:15 a.m. Eastern Standard Time will be available via a live webcast and through a link on
Middlesex Water's website homepage and Investor Relations section at www.middlesexwater.com.

About Middlesex Water Company

Middlesex Water Company, organized in 1897, is an investor-owned water utility, serving customers in central and southern New Jersey, Delaware
and Pennsylvania.

For additional information regarding Middlesex Water Company, visit the Company's Web site at www.middlesexwater.com or call (732) 634-1500.
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